
Village Of Parish 

Special Meeting For Village Water Project 
Parish Village Gym, April 30,2024 

 
Mayor Murphy called the meeting to order at 6:03 pm followed by 

the pledge. 
 

Roll Call: Trustee Brown, Trustee Lapira, Trustee Allardice, Trustee 

Youngman, Mayor Murphy. 
 

Also Present: Kevin Dwyer, Village Treasurer; Rosemary Eldred, Village Clerk;  
Jake Sardino, C2ae Engineer; Ian Yerdon, C2ae Engineer. 
 

Report: Ian reviewed the contract between the Village and C2ae for the water 

project. Surveyors are to begin May 1,2024 to survey the village property to start 

the project. The income survey for the Village has already been initiated to work 

on getting even more grant money to help with the project. The Village Attorney 
Steve Ganetis has previously reviewed the contract and he has no issues with it 

going forward. Trustee Allardice made a motion, which was seconded by Trustee 

Youngman to accept the contract. Roll Taken, All in Favor… Carried. 
 

Trustee Brown made a motion, which was seconded by Trustee 
Youngman to adjourn at 6:36 pm. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Rosemary Eldred 

Village Clerk 


